
Summer Baseball & Softball  

Parent/Coaches Meeting 

Tuesday April 6th at 5:30 pm 

 

This in not for registration. All players will register online this season. I hope to have 

registration open online by April 1st.  This is for parents, guardians, and coaches. We will 

discuss options for this summer.  

Topics that will be discussed 

 Teams      

 Summer leagues 

 Tournaments 

 Practice schedules 

 Coaches for each team 

 Registration 

Parents/Guardians:  This is your opportunity to have input on City Recreation Department 

plans for t-ball thru high school age players baseball/softball programs this summer. 

Coaches: I would like everyone that is interested in coaching this summer to attend this 

meeting. 

Meeting will be held in the Rukavina Arena lobby on Tuesday, April 6th at 5:30 pm. 

If you cannot attend the meeting but would like to coach or have something to discuss, 

please email or call before April 6th. 

Bryan Carpenter 

Parks & Recreation Director  

City of Silver Bay  

silverbayarena@hotmail.com 

C: 218-220-8231 or O: 218-226-4214  
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